OPEN ACCESS


Report from the Ombudsmen 
of their activities in 2005/06

for the Dublin CCSG Meeting

	1. Is the Steering Group aware of more conflict issues being handled elsewhere (e.g. by the CEO)? 

2.  Is there a perceived need for more conflict resolution workshops at Colloquia?



1. General comments

Gill Gyte has now retired from her Ombudsman role (which she had pioneered over many years). We are very fortunate that Kathie Clark has agreed to replace Gill. There has been a significant downturn in activity in the last year. It is not clear if this is due to more conflicts being handled elsewhere.

2. Specific conflicts:
The last three issues of conflict of which we were notified arose in 2004. To our knowledge all three have been resolved and no further input has been requested from the Ombudsmen. There is one longstanding dispute between an external party and one CRG which is unlikely to be resolved.


3. Mediation skills workshop

Mediation skills workshops were run at the Barcelona and Ottawa colloquia. Although the feedback was generally positive there was less interest in repeating them in Melbourne and Dublin.
4. Website information

The draft website materials are currently being revised by Gill and Kathie. The plan is to pilot them to establish whether the ideas are written in a comprehensible way.

5. Handling Conflict Support Group

Building a list of people willing to help in situations of conflict has not really progressed. People are interested in the idea, but they all feel the lack of skills to help in specific ways. It may be better to concentrate on the web information and continue to search. 

6. Job description for Ombudsmen

A job description for the Ombudsmen is now in the Cochrane Manual.

7. Questions for the Steering Group

Are you aware of more conflict issues being handled elsewhere (e.g. by the CEO)? Is there a perceived need for more conflict resolution workshops at  Colloquia?
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